
Guardian Families!!  

Please join us for our Annual Winter "Guardian Night" Movie!  

Be sure to wear some comfy pajamas and bring a pillow.  

Pizza, Drinks & Snacks will be provided. 

Electronics from Home are not allowed. 

When: Thursday, December 4th  @ 6:00-8:00 pm 

Where:  Library Media Center 

What:  We will be showing a fun Christmas themed Movie!  

Movie TBD. 

Who: Students only please. 

Cost: $10 per student. 

Please reserve your spot by Monday December 1st. 

Parent Volunteers needed. Middle School Student Services hours applicable. 

Annual Winter "Guardian Night" Movie!  


